
         

 

Report 
 
 

File Number: 3900.2284 

To:  Sean Smith, Chief Administrative Officer 

From:  Don McArthur, Planning Manager  

Date:  August 13, 2020 

Subject: Zoning Bylaw No. 2284, 2020 Public Hearing Part 2 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT Council receive this report as information. 
 
 
Background: 

At the August 4, 2020 Special Council Meeting, Council passed a resolution to accept 
21 amendments to the proposed Zoning Bylaw No. 2284, 2020. The Public Hearing was 
adjourned, so that public notice of the proposed amendments could be given. The 
Public Hearing will need to be reconvened on August 18th to provide persons the 
opportunity to speak to the proposed Bylaw and amendments. 

The amendments were advertised in the August 6th and 13th editions of the Merritt 
Herald, as well as published on the City’s website. Letters were also mailed to adjacent 
property owners, as per Local Government Act requirements.  

No correspondence was received by the August 13th deadline. 

Options / discussion 

1. That Council receive this report as information. 

Financial / Risk Implications: 

None. 
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Others Consulted: 
 
Residents were provided notice of the Public Hearing by way of the following: 

 Newspaper advertisements August 6th and 13th  

 Letters of notice 

 City of Merritt website posting 
 
Attachments: 
 
Attachment A: Amended Zoning Bylaw No. 2284, 2020 
Attachment B: Amended Schedule A Zoning Map 
Attachment C: Schedule B Floodplain Map 
Attachment D: List of Amendments 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Don McArthur 
Planning and Development Services Manager 
 
 
  


